We would like to send our heartfelt thanks and appreciation
to all the people of Hay River and surrounding communities
for their support of condolences, flowers, food and money and
a beautiful service. Thank you all for your support during our
time of sorrow and grieving the loss of our son, brother, uncle,
cousin, dad and a very special friend to many.

— The LeBlanc Family
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Mark Reynald Sharps LeBlanc

“Marky” our Sunshine
January 20, 1991 to December 16, 2017




